
 
 
 

2019 Light Their Path Gala Table Captain 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 

Q. I don’t feel like I know that much about Northwest Youth Services – can I still help?  
A. Yes! We will provide all of the resources you need to communicate about Northwest Youth Services 

AND Northwest Youth Services staff will be there to support you if you ever have questions. We can 
also meet to further discuss the programs and services provided by Northwest Youth Services or 
meet with your guests directly if you prefer. We want to support you throughout this process, let us 
know how we can help!   

  
Q. What if I end up not being able to fill a table?  
A. That is ok! We’d just ask that you let us know by October 4, 2019 and we can seat other people at 
your table.   
  
Q. Can each of my guests buy their own ticket or do I have to pay for the whole table?  
A. Each guest is welcome to purchase their own ticket. We would ask that you still complete the guest 
form with all of your guest information in our Table Captain packet. When purchasing their ticket, there 
will be a section for your guests to note that they are sitting with you. Please just let us know in advance 
if this is the option you are choosing.   
  
Q. How do I purchase the table/tickets?  
A. Your table can be purchased on our website beginning August 1, 2019. We also accept checks made 
payable to Northwest Youth Services. Please make sure to include an RSVP card with your check.   
  
Q. How much do tables/tickets cost?  
A. August tickets cost $100. After August tickets move up to $125.   
  
Q. What will happen at this event?  
A. A lot! We will play games, there will be a live auction, a plated dinner, speakers who will address the 
impacts of youth homelessness in our community and a paddle raise. There is something for everyone to 
participate in and take away from the event.   
  
Q. How many people attend this event?  
A. We anticipate a full venue with 275 guests.   

 

Thank you! 


